3G Ch

From: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox

Sent: Friday, 25 August 2023 11:02 AM

To: es

Subject: 339 - FW: Objection to Geraldton Boundary shuffle

From: loomhigh < .
Sent: Thursday, 17 August 2023 9:58 AM

To: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox <boundaries@waec.wa.gov.au>
Subject: Objection to Geraldton Boundary shuffle

[External Email] This email was sent from outside the organisation. Be cautious, particularly with links and

attachments.
All SPAM emails must be reported using the instructions on the intranet.

Looking through the changes made to the electoral boundaries of Geraldton, I have noticed a
%474 increase in size of the area, in spite of the current boundaries that were present last
election still meeting the target population, and the extra boundary increase not
significantly improving that target in any meaningful way.

This seems somewhat absurd for a non-LGA area like Geraldton to be given an LGA-like area
increase when it is not necessary to fulfil the requirements of being an electorate.

This submission is an objection to the proposed boundaries for Geraldton. Regional Centres
should not be considered the same as rural and remote towns.

Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the lands on which our
electoral activities take place. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.
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